May 29, 2001

Reference:  Cleveland Clinic Florida

Weston Clinic

Letter of Recommendation
To Whom It May Concern:
Javier A. Romero has been the on the site supervisor for Structured Cabling Solutions.
He has been overseeing the installation of all tela./data low voltage communications
cabling for the Cleveland Clinic Florida, Weston Clinic project.

The quality of installation has been above average. Javier has responded to every
request, and solved every problem in a very professional manner.

I would recommend Javier as a supervisor on any future Cleveland Clinic Projects.

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact me at 954-217-7759.
Very Truly Yours:
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Aaron L. Mitchell
Site Owners Representative



